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Hello,

In regards to 2023-2024 #106, Title Board Members claimed it was a multiple subject
initiative based on the State's alleged lack of definition of unlawful, and thus had no
jurisdiction. 

We disagree with that decision, and argue that 18-18-404 adequately defines what an unlawful
user is at a State level, and federal can remain striken from our initiative and remain a single
subject initiative. 

Thanks,
Edgar Antillon 

On Wed, Jan 3, 2024, 13:47 Statewide Initiatives <Statewide.Initiatives@coloradosos.gov>
wrote:

Hi Edgar, thank you for your email. The deadline to file a motion for rehearing is
Wednesday, January 10th.

Here is the information you will need in regards to filing a motion for rehearing.

A motion for rehearing must be typewritten and must set forth, with particularity, the
grounds for rehearing. Such a motion does not need to be long, but must identify the
reasons for rehearing so as to make clear to the Board, the designated
representatives, and any interested members of the public why rehearing is sought
and what will be argued at the rehearing. For example, if the motion claims that the
petition contains more than one subject, the motion must identify the additional
subject(s) and include a brief explanation of the reasons the movant believes they
constitute additional subjects; if the motion claims that the title is unfair or
misleading, the motion must identify the specific wording that is challenged and
explain why it is unfair or misleading. The Board may deny, without further
consideration, any motion for rehearing that does not set forth the grounds for
rehearing with particularity.

Please note both of yourself and Isaac need to be at the rehearing.

Let me know if you have any questions.
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Sincerely,

Cheryl

Cheryl Hammack

Boards and Commissions Program Assistant

303.894.2200 x6333

statewide.initiatives@coloradosos.gov

1700 Broadway, Suite 550

Denver, CO 80290

 

 

 

 

From: Edgar Antillon <edgar@gunsforeveryone.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 1:23 PM
To: Statewide Initiatives <Statewide.Initiatives@coloradosos.gov>
Cc: Isaac Chase <isaac@gunsforeveryone.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rehearing 2023-2024 #106

 

Hello,

 

We would like to file a motion for rehearing of 2023-2024 #106.

 

- Edgar Antillón 
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